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 Safety & Health Circular No. 06/2014 
 Work Safety Alert from Labour Department –  
 Struck by a Falling Drainage Pipe 
 
             Date:  4 February 2014 
             Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
 
 
 
This serves to draw your attention to the captioned Work Safety Alert published by Labour 
Department (LD). 
 
 
The alert can also be downloaded through the link below:  
http://www.labour.gov.hk/eng/osh/pdf/Safety_Alert_Falling_object_Nov13.pdf 
 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Occupational Safety and Health Branch of the 
Labour Department on 2559 2297, or email: enquiry@labour.gov.hk. 
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